
 September 12, 1997 
 
 
 
Mr. Ralph Hollmon 
Chief Operating Officer 
Private Industry Council 
101 W. Pleasant Street, Suite 104 
Milwaukee, WI  53212 
 
Dear Mr. Hollmon: 
 
 I am hereby reappointing Mr. Fred Delmenhorst to the Private Industry Council 
of Milwaukee County.  Mr. Delmenhorst's term will expire in September, 2000. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     F. Thomas Ament 
     Milwaukee County Executive 
 
FTA/dl 
 
cc:  Fred Delmenhorst 
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